Due to an unexpected situation, March 22, 2023 to April 24, 2023 there will be no open office hours. There will be no other types of services completed during this time frame except General Assistance.   General Assistance may still be obtained by calling 270-1455. 
When you call, please, leave your name, number and description of the situation needing assistance.  A General Assistance Representative will call you back, scheduling a time to complete an application and interview.  This information has been updated on the town website; answering machine at Ext 17; 211 Maine; Augusta General Assistance and on the doors at the Town Office. Thank you for your patience as we work through this time.
 
Posted 03/06/2023    
Juli Kimball
Town of Dexter General Assistance / Human Services

